
 

 

From: W2W Ministries   

Sent: 2025/03/11 3:48 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Cc: KBA Inc ; John Mathews ; Binu George K 

; sijuzacharias ; Blessy 

 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: A-2024-0479 - 4-20 Regan Road - Sign Insert 

 

To  

The Committee of Adjustments  

City of Brampton  

 

Ref: A-2024-0479 - 4-20 

 

I have no choice but issue this email as a withdrawal letter to cancel our application for minor 

variance as the matter has been resolved and we have now applied for building permits which is in 

progress . 

 

Our agent and architect Kishor Bhattarai is out of the country and will not be back before the end of 

this week.  

 

Please let us know if it’s cancelled as emailed by our architect earlier today and how to proceed for 

a refund . 

We await your response and confirmation. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jose J Puthenparampil  

 


